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Oggetto: Thank you from e-flux! 
Data: Mercoledì, 28 aprile 2010 20:24 
Da: e-flux intern <intern@e-flux.com> 
A: <info@amaze.it> 
Conversazione: Thank you from e-flux! 
 
Dear Claudia Zanfi, 
 
Thank you, we are extremely pleased to have received your generous contribution to the e-flux reading room. With close to 
5,000 publications, the archive continues to expand and is open for research and study purposes Monday through Friday, 2-6 
pm. I will happily keep you informed of any upcoming events at the reading room. 
 
All the best,  
______ 
 
e-flux reading room 
 
 
41 Essex Street 
New York, NY 10002 
USA  
 
 
 
 
 



 





